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Thursday 10th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Year 5 Trip 

 

We are excited to announce that Year 5 have been invited to attend Trinity Laban KS2 Schools’ Concert – Four 

Seasons in One Day on Friday 25th March 2022.  
 

During their time there, they will have the opportunity to experience a stunning performance of Vivaldi’s much-

loved classic that brings together music, movement and light to create an immersive experience for primary 

school pupils! Presenter Rosie Bergonzi will reveal why Vivaldi’s Four Seasons is still so popular with audiences 

despite being written nearly 300 years ago, and how the music is as relevant as ever. The children will discover 

how Vivaldi musically represents scenes of each season following on from an activity pack they will complete in 

class prior to their trip. 

 

We will be travelling by bus, leaving school at 09:30 and returning by 14:00. The cost of the trip is £3 per child- 

please make payments for this trip via Parent Pay. Parentpay.com 

 

A packed lunch will be required with a bottle of water. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you 

would like to request a school packed lunch, please indicate on the slip below.  

 

Please ensure your child wears full school uniform and has a suitable outdoor coat in event of bad weather.  

Letters should be returned to the office by Wednesday 16th March 2022. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Chantel Gallagher  

Year 5 teacher  

 

Y5 Visit to the Trinity Laban Conservatoire on Friday 25th March 2022 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………….. in Year 5 to visit the Trinity 

Laban Conservatoire on Friday 25th March 2022. 

 

Requires a packed lunch (free school meals):      YES   /   NO 

 

I would like to accompany the class on this trip: YES   /    NO 

(Please note this does not guarantee you a place on this trip as we can only take a limited number of adults. 

The class teacher will contact you to confirm. Thank you) 

 

Signed .................................................................................. (Parent/Carer) Date ……………………………… 

(Please return completed form to the office by Wednesday 16th March 2022.) 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Nancy Cook     Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher    Head Teacher 

 


